
The Van Buren County Road 
Commission will be removing 
trees along CR 384 from the 

South Haven Township Line to CR 
687 in Geneva Township. The full 

project will consist of crushing 
the existing asphalt surface, 

widening the road, and repaving. 
This project will be completed as 

weather allows.

More information can be found at 
vbcrc.org/rowmaintenance.

Questions about this project 
may be directed to Dave Clift at 

269-674-8011 ext. 230.

PROJECT ALERT
Beginning March 2024

follow us on social media!

www.vbcrc.org
269-674-8011

This project is jointly 
funded by the Van Buren 
County Road Commission 

and Geneva Township. 
Bids for the project will be 

opened March 7th.


